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URGENT UKRAINE APPEAL                                                                                                                                             3rd March 2022 

Dear Parents Carers, 
 

In response to the crisis in Ukraine, our school with other Crosby schools has agreed to act as an urgent drop off point for 

items needed by Ukrainian refugees. Donations can be left in the foyer of the following items 

 

• First Aid Kits 

• Nappies 

• Sleeping Bags 

• Colouring Books and Colouring Pencils 

• Clean Teddies 

• New Clothes for Children 

• Towels 

• Blankets 

• Sanitary Products 

• Toothbrushes and Toothpaste 

 

The first convoy is leaving from the Polish Community Centre on County Road on Saturday 5th March so we would need 

any items donated by 12 noon on Friday 4th March so they can be delivered to the depot. 

 

We know that our families are always so generous when we ask for support on behalf of others and we hope you will see 

this as a practical way to help those in desperate need.  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                             
 

Kieran A Loftus Headteacher                                   Alison Pritchard   Deputy Headteacher 

 
                                                                                                                                                
                                       

                               


